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Sir Knights, 
 
It gives me great pleasure to announce that on Saturday the 4th of December 2010, during 
a special one day class, Chapter, Council and Commandery degrees were conferred upon 
13 new Sir Knights. We applaud the efforts of Commander Kurt Begue in organizing this 
event, as well as the Sir Knights who participated in the degree work. We here at the Ft. 
Wayne York Rite bodies welcome our new Sir Knights and look forward to your 
companionship in the coming years. 
 
As the incoming Commander I would like to thank all of the Sir Knights who have 
contributed above and beyond the call of duty over the past years to the Ft. Wayne York 
Rite bodies. Your personal sacrifice and work ethic have made the Ft. Wayne York Rite 
bodies the success it has become. You are appreciated. 
 
I would like to take this time to remind all Sir Knights of the up coming Tri State Festival 
with degrees to be conferred on Saturday 26th of February, 2011, in Bryan OH and on the 
following Saturday, the 5th of March, 2011, in Angola IN. 
 
We urge all Sir Knights to extend invitations to our Masonic Brethren to join our good 
and just order. Petitions are being accepted at this time. We look forward to a successful 
turn out for the festival. 
 
In closing, I, along with the all the members of Ft. Wayne Chapter, Council, and 
Commandery wish to extend our gratitude to PC Kurt Begue for his outstanding service 
and leadership of the Ft. Wayne York Rite Bodies. Commander Begue has exemplified 
The Virtues of our Order, and distinguished himself a worthy companion.  
 
To all Ft. Wayne York Rite Bodies I look forward to working with all of you as we meet 
the challenges of the coming year. 
 
Fraternally 
Rick Carroll 
Commander 


